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ADDERLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Dear Councillor 
 

You are hereby summonsed to attend the Extraordinary Meeting of Adderley Parish Council to be held on 
Wednesday 31st March 2021 virtually, in line with current Government guidelines, at 7.30 pm to conduct the 
following business listed on the agenda below.  
 

Signed: Marius Coulon (Chairman of Adderley Parish Council)                                           Dated 22nd March 2021 

Agenda 
 

1. Apologies – To receive the apologises of those unable to attend 
 

2. Declaration of Interest - To declare a personal or pecuniary interest in any item on the agenda 
 

3. Public Session – There will be up to 10 minutes allowed for questions to the Chair from the general public.  If 
any members of the public wish to participate in this meeting please contact the Clerk for information on how 
to do this 

 

4. Planning – To consider the following planning applications: 
 

None received 
 

Determination of Planning  
 

20/03605/FUL - Erection of an agricultural livestock building (Phase 2) - Adderley Lodge Farm, Adderley Road, 
Adderley, TF9 3ST – Permission Granted 
 

20/05367/REM - Application for reserved matters (appearance, landscaping, layout and scale) of outline 
approval 19/00544/OUT (resubmission of 20/02088/REM) - Little Acorns, Spoonley, Market Drayton, 
Shropshire, TF9 3SR – Permission Refused 
 

5. Accounts 
 

a. Expenditure – For the Council to accept and approve the below detailed expenditure: 
 

Payee Details Chq no Net Amount Vat Amount Authority 

Tony Seabridge Hedge Cutting 463 £600.00 £120.00 HA 1980 s 96 

MC re 123 Reg. Website costs 464 £71.99   LGA 1972 s 142  

Jane Evans Clerks Expenses 465 £181.60   LG(FP)A 1963 s 5 

Jane Evans Wages adjustment re NALC salary scales 466 £87.12   LGA 1972 s 112 (2) 

JE re McAfee Subscription renewal 467 £91.37 £17.54 LGA 1972 s 142  

SALC Training course re Council Elections 468 £30.00   LGA 1972 s 111 

Total     £1,062.08 £137.54   
 

b. Lap Top Service Plan Renewal - To enable the Council to decide if they would like to renew this plan.  
 


